



MT LAWLEY-INGLEWOOD CRICKET CLUB

home of the mighty panthers...

Committee Meeting 1/2022-2023
Date: 2 nd August 2022
Venue: Inglewood Hotel
Time: 6.00pm to 7.00pm
Present: Cameron McCulloch, Mohammed Ali; Lisa Bell, Nic Cirillo, Eamonn Smiley,
Apologies/Absent: Tim Bowden-Jones, Damian Banks, Tom Watson

Item	Description	Action
1.	Finance Current balance - \$20 312.75 (as of 30/6)	
2.	<p>Registration – How much, what’s included, when do we open regos, how do we promote regos and participation (10 mins)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Registrations will open at the same time as the online store and this is tentatively planned for the 15 August. • Junior and Senior registrations will be \$125 and will include the choice of a cap or wide brim hat. Playing shirts and social shirts will be available for purchase via the online store. • Registrations will require parents/carers to indicate interest in one or more volunteer roles from the following: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Team manager ○ Coaching ○ Assist with training ○ Canteen ○ Scoring ○ Set-up/pack-up ground ○ Fundraising ○ Other – please specify ○ Committee support (e.g. organisation of merchandise, equipment, canteen etc.) • Registration drive – planned flyers and item for newsletter to be provided to schools and local community pin-up boards. Some discussion about organising some signage. 	<p>Nic/Ali to open registrations and access to online store on Monday 15 August 2022 and to include option for parent/carers to indicate volunteer activity.</p> <p>Ali to organise a flyer for schools and community display.</p> <p>Lisa to distribute flyers and email to local schools.</p>
3.	<p>Training – juniors and seniors (5 mins)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Junior season commences on 15 October and Seniors on 8 October. 	Eamon to enquire at Ballajura for dates for senior’s pre-season



MT LAWLEY-INGLEWOOD CRICKET CLUB

home of the mighty panthers...

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Pre-season activities – Proposed activities for Senior teams in the last two weeks of September. Some discussion about offering cricket skills/cricket academy sessions for juniors. It was decided that we should see what support is available from the WACA before sourcing other providers like Tom Beaton. Junior activities will be planned for the 4 and 11 September or the 11 and 18 September. 	<p>Lisa to contact Jacob at the WACA to see what is available for our junior teams and possible dates.</p>
4.	<p>Sponsorship (5 mins)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Existing sponsors will be contacted to confirm their support for this season. Ideas for new sponsors to be discussed next meeting. 	<p>Cam to follow up with current sponsors ahead of the upcoming season</p>
5.	<p>Icon/merchandise (10 mins)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Online store will open at the same time as registrations and be advertised via registration, website and social media. All ordered merchandise will be delivered to the clubrooms for distribution. Existing stock audit to occur ahead of buying extra shirts to have on hand for immediate purchase. Discussion about holding a Slater-Gatrell night as in the past for players to purchase equipment. Coaches to be provided with a shirt this year. 	<p>Nic? to check with ICON regarding opening date and deadlines for ordering merchandise.</p> <p>Lisa to collect all shirts from clubrooms and conduct stock audit.</p> <p>Cam to contact Slater-Gatrell regarding club night for equipment.</p>
6.	<p>Club rooms – planning and prep what needs to be done, potential handover date, liquor licence etc.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Lisa and Cam will meet with Lisa Q from the football club soon and will confirm handover date. Liquor license to be extended (if possible) Tuesday to Sunday. Nic to help Damian with bar organisation and management. Need to organise a cleaner for new clubrooms, some tents for our home grounds (esp. Wordsworth), check placement for lockbox and Wordsworth key. Discussion about EFTPOS facilities, internet access and TV subscriptions (to be discussed next meeting) Tablets are available at Hamer Park for electronic scoring. It was noted that last year, most teams used a personal device but we will need to ensure 	<p>Cam/Lisa to identify items needed – e.g. check conditions of tents etc.</p> <p>Cam/Damian to organise liquor license</p> <p>Cam to check current cleaning/cleaner arrangements for the junior football club</p> <p>Lisa to contact all current coaches'/team managers through Insta Team to see if they are keen to continue in their current</p>



MT LAWLEY-INGLEWOOD CRICKET CLUB

home of the mighty panthers...

	that all junior teams are able to access a device for scoring home games (either through the use of a personal device or club supplied)	role and follow-up use of devices for online scoring. Lisa to ask coaches for shirt size.
7.	Council – ground/room, ground prep The grounds are looking a little unkempt, even Cam’s mum was surprised at the number of weeds.	Cam to contact City of Stirling regarding ground care ahead of season start.
8.	AGM – date, venue, spots to fill <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • It was decided that the AGM to coincide with an Open Day as a way to increase parent involvement. Sausage sizzle, scratch matches/fund skill activities and ball machine in the nets followed by the AGM. Proposed for Saturday 18 September 12pm to 3pm (AGM to be held at 2pm). • Committee nomination forms will be emailed out for the following positions: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ President ○ Vice President ○ Treasurer ○ Secretary ○ Senior Coordinator ○ Junior Coordinator ○ Registrar ○ General Committee 	Lisa to redo Committee nomination form for distribution prior to the AGM Nic to send out notice of AGM and Open Day along with Committee Nomination form
9.	Next meeting – Tuesday 6 th September 2022 (Venue TBA)	

Meeting close @ 7.05pm

